
Sent: 13/03/2024 4:47:00 PM
Subject: Mod 2023/0684
Attachments: Submission on The Joey Modification 2023 0684.docx;

A�ached please find my submission on Mod 2023/0684. Would you please include it with the other
submissions on this modifica�on.
Rosemary Edgell Bush



SUBMISSION ON MODIFICATION 2023/0684 

 

OBJECTION TO EXTENDED HOURS AS SPECIFIED IN THE MODIFICATION 

 

Although I am very pleased that ‘The Joey’ has reopened and will definitely be supporting it, I do not 

feel that its hours of opening should be extended to 11 pm every night of the week for the summer 

and winter seasons.   These hours would only be necessary for a function centre not a local and 

family restaurant in a suburb such as Palm Beach.   It would put undesirable pressure on the Crown 

Land Governor Phillip Park and its surrounds. 

I feel that late night opening to 11 pm on Friday, Saturday and Sunday evenings is sufficient and on all 

other evenings the restaurant should close at 9.30 pm. 

I am surprised to see that ‘The Joey’ website states that it can accommodate up to 250 people for a 

function when they have approval for a maximum of 152 patrons.  Presumably, this is something the 

Council will be discussing with them as it has severe implications, not least the safety of patrons and 

staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosemary Edgell Bush                                                                                                                                                         

19 Thyra Road,                                                                                                                                                                            

Palm Beach, 2108 


